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DOMESTIC 500 g

MADE IN CANADA

 C-I-L

Garden Weed Preventer

NO-HOE(R)

Granular

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:  chloramben  4% (present as ammonium salt)

REG. NO. 14556 P.C.P. ACT

NU-GRO CORPORATION 
Woodstock, Ontario N4S 8P6 
Laval, Quebec  H7S 1G3 
Calgary, Alberta  T2H 2S1

Kills weed seedlings as they sprout.  Maintains weed control for
6 to 8 weeks or more, depending on weather conditions.

DIRECTIONS

4.5 g = 1 teaspoon 
13.5 g = 1 tablespoon

Apply to soil immediately after cultivation or weeding.  It will
not kill  growing weeds.  Do not disturb treated soil.  Keep as
much off the foliage as possible and do not apply when foliage is
wet. Spread a thin, uniform coating over the area to be treated. 
This package will treat up to 50 m2.  See individual plant or



crop sections for application rates.  If no rain falls within 3
to 4 days after application, water the area lightly to activate
the chemical.  If no water is available, a very shallow
cultivation may be necessary to control emerged weeds. For the
second application later in the summer remove any weeds, stir the
soil, then spread as recommended.  A treatment at this time will
prevent most weed growth for the rest of the season.  Vegetable
beds can be treated only once in a season.  Poor weed control and
some crop damage may occur in sandy soils if heavy rains should
wash the chemical into the soil.

WEEDS CONTROLLED:  Carpet weed, chickweed, lamb's-quarters,
pigweed, purslane, ragweed, smartweed, velvetleaf, barnyard
grass, crab grass, foxtails, fall panicum.  Sprouts from roots of
established perennial weeds are not controlled.

ESTABLISHED PLANTS:  Perennial flowers, shrubs and trees - Spread
on the soil immediately after weeding and cleaning up each bed in
the spring.  Gladioli (flower production) - Plant corms 10 to
15 cm deep.  Make two applications, one at planting and one as a
side treatment after reshaping the bed (50 to 70 days after
planting).  Apply 10 g per m2.

TRANSPLANTED PLANTS:  Annual flowers, perennial flowers and
shrubs, tomatoes and peppers:  Prepare the bed and set out the
transplants as usual.  Allow about two weeks to overcome the
"shock" of transplanting, and start growing.  Pull or hoe out any
weeds that have started to grow. Spread evenly, keeping as much
off the foliage as possible.  Apply 10 g per m2.  Do not use on
pansies.

SEEDED VEGETABLES:  Asparagus, carrots, snap beans (clay or
organic soils only), lima beans, squash and pumpkin:  Prepare a
good seed bed, then plant the seeds.  Treat the same day or
within a few days of planting before weeds emerge.  NOTE:  Do not
use on asparagus to be eaten the same year.  Emerged seedling
asparagus may be treated.  The soil must be clean cultivated and
free of weeds before treating.  Apply 10 g per m2 for asparagus,
lima beans, pumpkin, squash, carrots and snap beans.

SIDE TREATMENT FOR POTATOES:  Apply after hilling when potatoes
are 15 to 20 cm in height.  Apply 10 g per metre.

LIST OF ANNUAL AND PERENNIAL FLOWERS, SHRUBS AND TREES which will
not be injured when directions are followed.  Ash, aster, azalea,
celosia, chrysanthemum, dahlia, daylily, iris, english ivy,



juniper, marigold, peony, petunia, privet, rhododendron, rose,
snapdragon, spiraea, white cedar, yew and zinnia.  NOTE:  Do not
use on seeded flowers prior to emergence, as many will be
injured.

PRECAUTION: Avoid contact with skin, eyes and clothing.  Avoid
unintentional mixing with and do not store near fertilizer,
seeds, insecticides, fungicides or other herbicides.  Avoid
contamination of any body of water.

Keep children and pets off treated area during application and
until area has been watered and allowed to dry.

DISPOSAL:  Dispose of empty container with household garbage.

NOTICE OF BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product, and accepts the product on that condition.

Patented in 1966.  C-I-L is a trademark of ICI Canada Inc. NU-GRO
Corporation is a Registered User
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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